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Dear [Name],
The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) is asking for your help with an important study concerning ovarian cancer survivorship. The information you provide help guide CDC’s future efforts on how to help women with ovarian, fallopian tube, and primary peritoneal cancer as they are diagnosed, receive treatment, and begin to recover. Using the web link and your unique Personal Identification Number (PIN) below, please take a couple of minutes to answer a few questions to see if you are eligible to participate in this study. If you are eligible, you will be directed to the full survey.
	Web link: <<insert URL>>
	PIN: <<PIN>>
Participation in the study is voluntary. You may choose not to answer any questions that you do not wish to answer. You can end your participation at any time. All information collected for this study will be kept confidential. If you are eligible to participate, you will receive a $10 Amazon gift code after completion of the study survey.
Your participation is very important to help us improve the health of women who have had ovarian cancer across our nation.
To learn more about the study or if you have any questions, please contact NORC at <<insert email>> or call them toll-free at <<800 line>>. NORC is conducting this study on behalf of CDC.

Sincerely,

[SIGNATURE BLOCK]
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